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NESIC has been selected as a constituent of  

"FTSE4Good Index Series" and "FTSE Blossom Japan Index" 

 

NEC Networks & System Integration Corporation (Head Office: Bunkyo-ku, 

Tokyo; President: Yushi Ushijima; Tokyo Stock Exchange: 1973; “NESIC”) has 

been selected as a constituent of the FTSE4Good Index Series and the FTSE 

Blossom Japan Index, leading ESG investment indices.  

 

FTSE4Good Index Series is designed by FTSE Russell to measure the 

performance of companies demonstrating strong Environmental, Social  and 

Governance (ESG) practices. FTSE Blossom Japan Index is also designed by 

FTSE Russell to measure the performance of Japanese companies that 

demonstrate strong Environmental, Social and Governance (ESG) practices 

and has been adopted as one of the investment criteria of the Government 

Pension Investment Fund (GPIF), which actively promotes ESG investment.  

It is the first time for NESIC to be selected for both indexes.  

 

NESIC believes that the contribution to sustainable development of the 

society and the customers will lead to the Company’s sustainable growth . 

Based on the idea, NESIC has formulated its sustainability policy and has 

announced to support the recommendations of the TCFD in December 2021.  

NESIC also has expressed its determination to execute the sustainable 

management and has set non-financial targets as well as financial targets in 

the medium-term business plan “Shift-up 2024” announced in May, 2022.  

In June 2022 NESIC set up「Sustainability Management Committee」and has 

started the information disclosure based on the TCFD frameworks.  
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Hereafter, NESIC will enhance its activities to provide new social values and 

accelerate initiatives to realize “an inclusive and sustainable society created 

through communications. 

 

 

 

 


